
Update for Pewsey Area Board 

 

 

Update from 
 

North Newnton Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

9 September 2013 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• Last meeting of PC was on 24th June, when the strips on the road (C38) through Hilcott 
and North Newnton were mentioned and since then a report from the consultants 
carrying out this review has been received (21/08/13) and is being considered for 
comments and views to be sent to the Area Board/CATG by 22 November. 

 

 

• Following on from the above, speeding remains an issue on the sections C14, C15 and 
C16 – Hilcott and North Newnton 

 

 

• We now have a postbox at Hilcott Village Hall for any paper/literature correspondence  
 

 

• A useful meeting and trip round the parish was held with Steve Matthews on 4July, 
where he made several notes of work required for potholes, drains and Hilcott sign etc.  

 

 
 


